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“BOARD OF SELECTMEN TO HEAR TOWN CENTER SIGNALIZATION UPDATE” 

 
Tuesday, August 30, 2016:  Holliston, MA:  The Board of Selectmen on Wednesday, 
September 7, 2016 at approximately 7:45p.m. will hear an update from Robert A. Smith and 
Christine Palmer, Professional Engineers with McMahon Associates, regarding the downtown 
signalization project. 
 
According to Jeff Ritter, Town Administrator, “this meeting is for the Selectmen to hear a 
progress report regarding the preliminary design and the updated final design schedule.  The 
Board will hear another progress report in March with bidding scheduled for June and 
construction scheduled to be complete by December of 2017.” 


